
YEAR 5/6 SPENCER PARK TRIP 
Wednesday 7th February 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Welcome to the 2018 school year.  We are 

excited about the learning opportunities and 

experiences we have planned for your child.  

This term we have planned a Big Day Out for 

Ōtākaro and Waimakariri children at Spencer 

Park on Tuesday 20th February.  We will be 

leaving school at 9:30am and departing from Spencer Park at 2pm.  We will focus on the 

value of FUN.  It’s a great chance for us all; children, whānau and teachers, to mix and 

mingle early on in the term. 

In order for this event to go ahead we do need help with supervision and transport. Our 

school’s policy for activities outside of the classroom is 1:6.  Therefore we require at least 4 

adult helpers from each home base to attend -  the more the merrier.  

Children can come dressed in mufti and wear sensible footwear.  They will need to bring a 

small packed lunch, sunhat, drink bottle and jacket.  

There will be a sausage sizzle at lunchtime.  Please advise us if your child’s dietary 

requirements have changed since filling in the St Albans Permissions 2018 form. 

The cost for this trip will be covered by the Term 1 activity fee.   

If you would like to be an adult helper please email or contact your child’s home base 

teacher and confirm how many children you are able to transport.  Our private vehicle 

policy does not allow for lap belts to be used.  Children seated in the front seat need to 

have permission from their parents.  If you are not happy for your child to be in the front 

seat of your car please let your child’s home base teacher know. 

Thanks,  
Ōtākaro 1    Renée Kake   renee.kake@stalbans.school.nz 
Ōtākaro 2     Rachel Kelly   rachel.kelly@stalbans.school.nz 
   Jodi Archbold  jodi.archbold@stalbans.school.nz 
Ōtākaro 3  Sam Pelham   sam.pelham@stalbans.school.nz 

Waimakariri 1  Julie Worthington  julie.worthington@stalbans.school.nz 
   Adela Brown   adela.brown@stalbans.school.nz 
Waimakariri 2 Carmen Aldridge  carmen.aldridge@stalbans.school.nz 
Waimakariri 3 Hollie Scadden hollie.scadden@stalbans.school.nz

Tuesday 20th February 

Spencer Park  
Heyders Road 
Spencerville
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